
 
 

Hunters became separated, one did not come out 

November 9, 1998 
Anza Hills 
1998-021 

 

Pagers went off about 9:00pm on Monday evening with the report of a 75 year old man 
who failed to return to his vehicle. He and a partner were gem hunting in the hills south 
of Anza. Feeling fatigued, the subject decided to return to the vehicle earlier than his 
partner. When the partner did return, the subject was nowhere to be found. RMRU 
along with other search teams, responded. Teams combed the rugged terrain 
throughout the night, eventually locating the subject at dawn. He apparently had hiked 
too far south of his intended route and was naturally drawn into a ravine. Too 
exhausted to continue he sat down to wait out the night. Although he could hear 
searcher’s calls from early on in the search...he did not have the strength or volume to 
answer. Although cold, tired, and thirsty, the subject was in otherwise good shape. 

 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

 


